
Submitter: Andrea Roth 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As a 45 year old native Oregonian, I have never voted in person. After the 2020 

election fiasco was revealed, I have become an adamant supporter of in person 

voting, that requires a photo ID. It is ethically immoral for the the state of Oregon to 

have allowed our voting system to become so riddled with fraud. WE MUST 

RETURN TO IN PERSON VOTING.   The opposing party may say that our elections 

are fine, however, the number of people that DO NOT THINK THEY ARE FINE 

should drive a change. The number of people that believe that our elections are 

compromised is at an all time high. WE MUST RETURN TO IN PERSON VOTING.  


